
DEVORAN SCHOOL 

3rd NEWSLETTER – SUMMER TERM 2017 

Friday 05 May 2017 
HEADLINES: Showing respect on how we treat others 

WORDS OF WISDOM:  Respect – to get it, you must give it. 

 

Follow us on TWITTER: @DevoranSchool 

The school WEBSITE can be found at: www.devoran.cornwall.sch.uk 
 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 

What an exciting week for the Foundation Stage class. They had a visit from and got to 

be involved in the use of a fire engine at school. There were sirens blasting and water 

cannons firing and lots of smiles from some very happy children. 

 

At the Parents’ Forum on Tuesday, we discussed the website and school app and the 

inconsistences people may be experiencing through this initial set up period. We are 

aware there are issues with what people can and cannot see and or have access to and 

we are working with e-schools to resolve these. In order to make this a success, I am 

asking for you to please make a list of all the issues you are experiencing so we can 

categorise them and ensure all problems are identified. In the meantime we will run 

information via email as well until there is a smooth transition between the two forms of 

communication. Please press ‘reply’ to Mrs Andrew’s email this evening so all comments 

are kept together rather than having 120 separate replies. Thank you for your patience 

with this matter; as with anything new, especially technical, there will always be teething 

problems to begin with. 

 

If you wish to pass on any comments, positive or constructive, regarding school policy or 

practice then you can send them to the chair of the Parents’ Forum via email to 

parentsforum@devoranschool.co.uk 

 

A polite reminder to all parents using the school lunch service run by Autograph, please 

log into your Parent Pay account and sign up. 

 

I wish you all fantastic weekend. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Mr Thiele 

Headteacher 
 

Next week’s diary notes: 

 

• Year 6 SATS week – All week 

• Year 2 trip – Monday 8 May; 

• FS Swimming - session 3 – Thursday 11 May; 

• Fresh Air Friday – Friday 12 May  

 

A reminder that Year 6 SATs week begins on Monday. Please ensure your children arrive 

promptly to school in time for Brainy Breakfast. 
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